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Wisconsin Process 

• On March 26, 2020, the State of WI Department of Health Services issued a letter regarding 

prioritization of COVID-19 testing  

• A new form is required for all WI collections and replaces the CDC PUI form (WI only) and the 

previously communicated (3/17/20) form. 

• Collectors need to evaluate the patient symptoms/situation and select one or more boxes in the 

Tier section.  

• Testing will be prioritized based on the tier.  

• Lab is working to add this new form to the collection kits. 

Michigan Process 

• MI locations should continue to use the CDC PUI form.  
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Editable form is available on the Aspirus COVID-19 Intranet site 


